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ESTABLISHMENT of a NEW AIS STATION at  
NEVI SKERRY – SOUND of HOXA 

 

Mariners are advised that an Automatic Identification System (AIS) station will be 

established on the existing Aid to Navigation (AtoN) Nevi Skerry (A3610-6) on or 

around 06 June 2025. 

The AIS AtoN will broadcast navigational data including position, status, and 

identification information to enhance situational awareness and maritime safety. 

Mariners are advised to update their charts and navigation systems accordingly and to 

exercise caution in the vicinity during installation operations. 
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